
Response to Documentary Information Disclosure Policy Request 

To: Mr. Kevin Murphy 

Date: 13 May 2013 

Re: Request No. 20130413-1  
________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for your Request for Information dated 13 April 2013 (the “Request”), which 
was submitted through the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers’ 
(ICANN) Documentary Information Disclosure Policy (DIDP).  For reference, a copy of 
your Request is attached to the email forwarding this Response. 

Items Requested 
 
Your Request seeks all audio/video recordings and transcripts of the strawman meetings 
held in November 2012 in Brussels, Belgium and Los Angeles, California regarding the 
Trademark Clearinghouse.   

Response 

The meetings that took place on 15-16 November 2012 in Los Angeles, California were 
transcribed and recorded by audio.  The meetings that took place in Brussels were not 
recorded.  The recordings and transcripts for the 15-16 November 2012 meetings will be 
posted on the ICANN website by the end of the week.  Once posted, we will send you a 
follow up email with a link to the location of the posting.  
 
About DIDP 

ICANN’s DIDP is limited to requests for information already in existence within ICANN 
that is not publicly available.  In addition, the DIDP sets forth Defined Conditions of 
Nondisclosure.  To review a copy of the DIDP, which is contained within the ICANN 
Accountability & Transparency: Framework and Principles please see 
http://www.icann.org/en/about/transparency/didp.  ICANN makes every effort to be as 
responsive as possible to the entirety of your Request. 

We hope this information is helpful.  If you have any further inquiries, please forward 
them to didp@icann.org. 


